
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

15th June 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
 

It has been a busy week in school this week and it has been lovely to see so 

many of you joining us for TSA and Parent Committee meetings.  Your support 

is very much appreciated and we look forward to further developing our 

school and planning exciting events in 2018-19.  The TSA (Tilston School 

Association) are busy planning activities for the Summer Fair on Friday 6th July.  

The Summer Fair will run straight after Sports Day and we hope you will support 

us.  If you are able to run a stall, please let us know.  This terms TSA meeting 

saw an increase in parents attending and this hopefully will continue to grow.  

Funds raised by the TSA enable us to provide enrichment activities that the 

budget doesn’t stretch to. 

 

The Parent Committee is currently a small group of parents who provide 

suggestions for developing our school.  This week we talked about the School 

Development Plan and key priorities for next year.  These meetings run half 

termly and we hope to see more parents joining us in the new academic 

year.  It is vital we work together and have your support with new initiatives. 

 

Collective Worship 

 

Our value this half term is truthfulness.  This week our Worship Leaders and 

Reverend Jane have been talking about the importance of telling the truth.  

We listened to the story of Jacob and Esau. 

 

 

 

                Menu for week beginning 18th June  

Monday Beef burger in a bun with wedges and beans  

or jacket potato with cheese 

Tuesday Beef pasta bolognese or jacket with tuna 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Gammon Dinner 
Thursday Chicken curry or cheese & tomato pasta 

Friday Fish & chips or jacket with cheese 
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Morning Snack 

 

To celebrate the Summer Term, Edsential would like to offer fruit ice-lollies to 

KS2 pupils at morning break.  Toast, bagels and juice will still be available at 

the same price of 55p.  Fruit ice-lollies can be sold separately for 25p.  We 

have made the decision not to offer the ice-lollies to Early Years and Key 

Stage 1 pupils as they have the free fruit.  This will be for the Summer Term 

only. 

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to try new things.  Sometimes it 

takes courage to move out of our comfort zone and try new things.  Well 

done to the following children for trying new things this week and achieving 

something new. 

 

 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Isaac: for trying new techniques in designing and making. 
Y1 Carys: being extremely helpful around the classroom and 

with her peers. 
Y2 Fraser: working through a maths problem thoroughly. 
Y3 Hattie: for her beautiful singing talents 
Y4 James: Taking opportunities to try new things and do his 

best. 
Y5 Lily: sharing personal experiences at Adrefelyn farm. 
Y6 Theo: joining in and enjoying Adrefelyn farm. 

This week we have had 

concerned residents 

contacting us regarding the 

parking before and after 

school.  Residents are 

concerned for the safety of our 

children.  Please park in a safe 

place and please DO NOT 

reverse out of Rookery Road 

onto Church Road. 
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Chess Club 

 

There will be no Chess club on Wednesday 20th June. 

 

Early Starters and After School Club 

 

Please note that Early Starters starts at 8am.  Due to insurance purposes we 

are not allowed to accept children in before the opening time.  Could I also 

please ask for a prompt collection at the end of After School club please.  

After School club finishes at 5:30pm. 

 

Poppies 

 

Thank you for the photographs that have been sent in this week of the 

beautiful poppies growing around our village.  If you take any photographs 

please email them into school admin@tilston.cheshire.sch.uk .  I will be 

exhibiting all photographs collected for the WW1 centenary celebrations in 

November. 

 

Church Fete 

 

Thank you for the reply slips sent in this week to confirm attendance at the 

Church Fete.  If you could please let us know if you are able to attend asap.  

We are very thin on the ground at the moment! 

 

Prayer of the week: by Alexa (Worship Leader) 

 

God who cares, we ask you to care for this school. 

We ask you to care for all of us. 

We ask you to care for all our visitors and friends. 

We ask you to care for our families. 

God who cares, we ask you to care for this school. 

Amen 

 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Mrs Kelsey Mort  
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